
February 12, 2018  

 

Great Civic League Meeting tonight, we had 34 in attendance including a few new guests and some old 
ones that came back.  We have reduced the SNCL dues from 25/15 to 10.00 per family or 5.00 per 
person effective now.  The SNCL will be hosting a Voter Registration day in March with hopes of getting 
people out to register to vote in our local elections on May 1st.  

 

The SNCL will also be hosting two forums, on March 12th we will be hosting candidates who will be 
running for the Chesapeake School Board, and on April 9th, we will be hosting candidates who will be 
running for Chesapeake City Council.  There are 5 positions open for the school board and 7 positions 
open for the Chesapeake City Council.  The public is invited you do not have to be a member of the SNCL 
to attend these forums.  

 

Food Trucks are coming back!   Beginning in April the SNCL will be hosting the 757 Eat the Streets again 
at our Beautiful Elizabeth River Park from 4-8 on the 2nd and 4th Thursday of each month from April – 
September.  Fun for the whole family.   

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED:  Looking for ways to give back to your community!  Volunteer for our July 4th 
Celebration in the park.  If you’re interesting in helping please contact Vicki Josue.   

Patti McCambridge from the Chesapeake Historic Preservation Commission was in attendance with 
news of new Streets signs in the near future for the Historic Section of South Norfolk all street signs will 
be replaced with new poles and signs. They are very large and have “Historic South Norfolk” underneath 
the name of the street.  Thank you, Patti, for attending.   

 

On the report from ForKids, things are moving on. They are in the design phase and hopefully sign 
planting will take place soon.  

 

The Bank of America building will be coming down in the next few weeks with the start of the bridge 
happening may-June, the gas was turned off from the building on Friday and the Demo should start very 
soon.  Exciting time for South Norfolk.  

 

-submitted by Vicki Josue 

 

 

 



 


